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 MEET YOUR GULF HIGH SCHOOL SUPPORTS!

Welcome Gulf High, Ridgewood High, Chasco Middle and Gulf Middle parents and students!  Gulf High School invites you and your family to a night of networking, connecting and information gathering!  
Dinner will be served and there will be GHS giveaways throughout the night!

Thursday, April 26, 2018

4:45pm – 5:30pm:  Dinner + resource tables

5:30 – 7:15pm:  Speed presentations in the Cafeteria
               5:30pm – 7:15pm:  AVID parents will meet in the Chorus Room

You will have the opportunity to meet and spend time with:
School Counselors
School Nurse

School Social Workers
College + Career

Exceptional Student Education (ESE)

Student Support + Assistance Program (SSAP)

Academic Opportunities

Currently, resource tables will include:
School Resource Officer (SRO), Gulf High Athletics and Baycare CHAT.
Please RSVP at 727-774-3300 or email: ddaniels@pasco.k12.fl.us
We look forward to having you join us on April 26!
